
ANNOUNCEMENT

Leviton Lighting Canada appoints New Eastern Regional 
Sales Manager

Toronto, ON, January 23rd, 2024  – Leviton Lighting Canada (LLC) is excited to announce 
Marie-France Patenaude as the new Eastern Regional Sales Manager.

With a wealth of experience working with agents and engineering firms, Marie-France brings a 
dynamic skill set and a customer-centric approach to her role. Leviton Lighting Canada is excited 
to welcome Marie-France aboard and looks forward to her valuable contributions in driving growth 
and fostering strong relationships across the region.

“Marie-France brings to Leviton Lighting Canada deep experience in growing brand awareness and 
has developed rich relationships across Eastern Canada. She understands the lighting industry 
and what it takes to support our agents and customers in making them successful. This coupled 
with our world class engineering and manufacturing capabilities will be a winning formula across 
Quebec, Ottawa, and the Atlantic provinces,” remarked Pierre Legare, Executive Vice President of 
Leviton Lighting Canada.

We would like to welcome Marie-France to the team and wish her much success in her new role.
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